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Cumberland Infirmary 
Newtown Road 

Carlisle 
Cumbria 

CA2 7HY 
Our Ref:  FOI/004895 
 

 
Email: foi.requests@ncuh.nhs.uk 

 
Date:  16th January 2019 

 
 
 

Jason Evans 
request-542611-1c64a39d@whatdotheyknow.com 

 
 
Dear Mr Evans 
 
 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION – FoI/004895 
 
I am contacting you with regard to your recent request for information received in this 
department on 8th January 2019: 
 
I am requesting the following: 
 

1. Copies of all correspondence to/from the Infected Blood Inquiry during the period 1st 
April 2018 to 7th January 2019. 
 

2. Please advise whether or not you have received any notice or instruction regarding 
the retention and/or request of documents relevant to the Infected Blood Inquiry? 

 
3. If a request for documentation and/or its retention has been received from the 

Infected Blood Inquiry, please supply a copy of any such notices or requests. 
 

 

I am writing to confirm that the Trust has now completed its search for this 
information. 
 
Q1) The Trust has not received any correspondence from the Infected Blood Inquiry 
during the time period requested.  
 
Q2) The Trust has not received any notice or instruction to retain or request 
documents relevant to the Infected Blood Inquiry.  
 
Q3) Not applicable.  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the Trust has handled your request, you may ask for 
an internal review by contacting: 

Joint Company Secretary 
Cumberland Infirmary 

mailto:xxx.xxxxxxxx@xxxx.xxx.xx
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Newtown Road 
Carlisle 
Cumbria 
CA2 7HY 

 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.   
 
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:   

Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow  
Cheshire SK9 5AF 
http://www.ico.org.uk/ 

 
If you wish to discuss any of the above, please contact me at the above address. 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

  
Michael Smillie  
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF FINANCE 
 
 
 
 

http://www.ico.org.uk/

